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ELIGIBILITY & BENEFITS

Salary and benefits for first year of

postdoctoral research (and support to

seek other funding for additional years)

Up to $5000 for professional

development and research materials

Up to $3000 for relocation costs

Fellowships are available for postdoctoral

training in all scientific areas of study at

OHSU. Priority will be given to individuals

from historically underrepresented

groups, based on research priority needs. 

 

Fellows receive mentorship, grant writing

assistance, and scholarly training. Also:



What is OFDIR?
The OHSU Fellowship for Diversity in

Research (OFDIR) Program is a

competitive program whose goal is to

increase the diversity of the community of

scholars devoted to academic scientific

research at OHSU. We seek to attract

promising researchers and educators from

different backgrounds, races, ethnic

groups, and other diverse populations

whose life experience, research

experience and employment background

will contribute significantly to the

academic mission of OHSU.

Preparing postdocs from
historically underrepresented

backgrounds for academic
careers at major universities

About Us
Our History

The OHSU Fellowship for Diversity in

Research was started in 2014 by two

POC faculty at OHSU - Doctors Damien

Fair and Marguerite Matthews. It is now

administrated by Dr. Letisha Wyatt. 

 Their research focuses include cancer,

neuroscience, addiction, dentistry,

wellness and memory, and more.

Our Leadership

Our programming is guided by a

committee of individuals from various

departments across OHSU who are

dedicated to advancing a culture of

diversity, equity and inclusion. The

Research Diversity Advisory Committee

supports the OFDIR  program by

advising on and overseeing changes to

the program as well as helping in the

process of selecting new Fellows.


